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Public Speaking Thrives 

 

 

Kinder Orientation 
Having a fabulous time at "big school" 

Kindergarten Orientation is in full swing and don't our "new" Kindergarten students look like they are              

having a great time. So many things to do - paint, build, dance and sing, where do we start! 
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South Shines Brightly for Saly 
Sunglasses were definitely a necessity at school yesterday, as lots of us came to school in their brightest 

clothes to help raise money for Saly, our World Vision Sponsor child. Through your generosity we raised 

$267. Well done! 

 

On Monday during our Assembly, our Public Speaking finalists delivered their speeches to the school. The 

skills on show were amazing and all of our speakers should be congratulated. The winner, Logan, spoke 

eloquently on Sir Paul McCartney. 



Group 4/5 Learning About Lens 
In Week 9 the children will be making lens for electronic machines with a group of visiting ANU Engineering 

students - so we are learning about lens.  The children are exploring the features of a website ‘Cow Eye 

Dissection’, on ipads.  They are using a magnifying glass as a type of lens and are observing how it can 

create an upside down copy of a picture, just like a human’s eye works. 

Group 1M Maths Groups 

Students in Year 1 are as busy as bees working on their number skills.  Students have been partaking in 

short focused maths lessons targetting their needs.  They are all engaged in their learning. 

Group 3/4 Nature Table 

 
Artistic pursuits and nature are very important. 

3/4B create stunning artworks. Still life drawings of roses from Mrs Grant's garden, using pencils and             

water colours. Kristina drew this picture using charcoal. 

Our nature table had 2 visitors today, thanks for bringing them to school Ella.  

 
 

 



 

Celebrating our Success 

  Positive Behaviours for Learning 

 

Class of the Week  4/5L and 2/3M 

Student of the Week Hume  Harley  

Matthew  

 Meehan   Sean  

Maddison 

 Oxley    Hollie  

Heidi 

Movie Ticket Winner Brooke  Emirhan  

House Competition Winner  Hume 

Citizenship Awards Kellyne  Level 1 

 Tyler  Level 2 

 Hayden  Level 1 

 Ryan  Level 2 

 Lacy  Level 2 

 Talitha  Level 2 

 Thomas  Level 7 

 Riley  Level 4 

 Lily  Level 3 

 Teiahna  Level 9 

Assembly Item-Week 8 

Assembly Item-Week 9 

 K-6B 

K-6M 

Remember to keep in touch with 

what is happening at school with the 

Skoolbag App. Search “Goulburn 

South Public School” to find it. 

P & C  
Reminder: 

P & C Disco is on Friday 20th November from 6pm-8pm 

Entry is $4.00—You must have a completed and signed permission note (and $4)     

to gain entry. 

Fortnightly Newsletter 
We have changed the format of our newsletter.  What do 

you think? 

 

Your comments would be most appreciated. 
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_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________ 



Buzz from “The Beehive” 

 
Roster 

Thursday - Sherrie & Trent, Friday - Sherrie & Trent, Monday -  Pat & Christine,               

Tuesday -  Sherrie, Wednesday -  Sherrie  

 
This week’s Specials 

Now Available—HOME MADE FRUIT ICE BLOCKS …… $1.50 

Upcoming Events 

Week 7 16/11 17/11 18/11 19/11 20/11                

P & C Disco 

Week 8 23/11 Swim 

School starts & 

Book Club or-

ders due back 

24/11 25/11 

P & C Meeting 

6pm 

26/11 27/11 

Week 9 30/11 1/12 2/12 3/12 4/12 Swim 

School finishes 

Week 10 7/12 8/12 9/12 

Presentation 

Night 

10/12 11/12 

County Fair 

Week 11 14/12 

Year 6       

Farewell night 

15/12 

Class Parties 

16/12 

Last day of 

school for stu-

dents 

17/12  Staff 

Development 

Day 

18/12  Staff 

Development 

Day 

 

Remembrance Day 

 

 

Last Wednesday, 11th November, we observed a 

minute’s silence for Remembrance Day.    

Earlier in the year our garden club planted 

‘Remembrance Day ‘ poppy seeds in the small garden 

bed under the school office window.  These poppies are 

now flowering. 


